



October 30, 1905.

My dear Prof. Goldzhier:

I want to thank you most sincerely for sending me the reprint from the Revue des Etudes Juives of your paper entitled "Melanges Judeo-Arabes". It is very pleasant to think that you still hold me in remembrance. I do not believe that I congratulated you upon the new dignities which have come to you during the year but I do so now most heartily and even more heartily do I congratulate your University and your Academy of Sciences. I look back upon my meeting with you as one of the great pleasures and privileges that have come to me and I shall always bear you in

friendly remembrance and hope to be honored in the same way by you.

Yours very sincerely,

Cynus Ash

Prof. Ignaz Goldzhier,

Budapest VII, Hollo-uteza 4,

Austria-Hungary.

Many